
We are seeking your input and suggestions 

which can be made in the following ways: 

Uploading submissions on the Fingal County 

Council Website: https://consult.fingal.ie/en/browse 

Or by post to: 

Senior Executive Officer, 

Planning and Strategic Infrastructure 
Department, 

Fingal County Council, 

County Hall, 

Main Street,  

Swords, 

Co. Dublin.  

K67 X8Y2 

Submissions should be received no later than 

5pm on Monday 4th March 2024. Any submissions 

shall state your name, address and where 

relevant, the body or organisation represented. 

Your name and body or organisation represented 

will appear on the list of submissions. 
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Activity Date 

Pre-Draft Consultation & 

Survey Work 

Q4 2023 - Q1 2024 

Draft FP Published & 

Submissions Requested 

Q2 2024 

Consider Submissions & 

CE Report 

Q3 2024 

Agreement with Elected 

Members 

Q4 2024 

Published by Planning & 

Strategic Infrastructure 

Department 

Fingal County Council (FCC) appoints a 

Consultant Team to prepare a 

Framework Plan (FP) for Clonsilla. 

Pre-draft consultation is 

undertaken to give people 

an opportunity to identify 

local issues and make 

suggestions. 

A Draft Framework Plan is 

prepared and put on 

public display to give 

people the chance to have 

their say on the        

proposal. 

The Draft FP is amended following 

comments from the public. 

The finalised FP is presented to the 

Elected Members of Fingal County 

Council for agreement. 

 



Framework Plan for Clonsilla 

The proposed FP boundary has been designated 

in the Fingal Development Plan 2023-2029 and 

includes an area of land south of Clonsilla Road/

Larch Grove, bounded by Diswellstown Road to 

the east, Callaghan Bridge to the west and 

extends just south of the railway tracks. 

The FP will provide a vision for the improvement 

and enhancement of Clonsilla Village. The Plan will 

highlight the following; 

• Distinctive Character of Clonsilla. 

• Current issues in Clonsilla. 

• Actions required to encourage the 

rejuvenation and revitalisation of Clonsilla 

village centre. 

Public Participation 

FCC has commenced an extensive consultation 

process which is a key feature of the Framework 

Plan process.  

The FP will be a proactive plan intended to 

manage and influence village centre improvement 

in Clonsilla and act as a starting point for future 

funding opportunities and works within the study 

area. 

This FP seeks to facilitate the revitalisation and 

improvement of Clonsilla and enhance the village 

centre and community infrastructure to serve 

existing and future communities. 

Having Your Say: Your Role 

We value what you have to say as local input is 

vital in the consultation process and helps in the 

drafting of the FP. 

The participation process involves a ‘Drop-In 

Session’ which will take place at Blanchardstown 

Library on Monday 19th February 2024 between 

4pm and 7pm. Please pop in and have your say! 

This session will be conducted by a consultant 

facilitator who will focus on any particular issues 

facing the future of Clonsilla. 

Next Steps 

We Need Your Input and Suggestions at this 

stage of the process, regarding the character of 

Clonsilla, issues/challenges, and suggested actions 

for the FP. 

Details on how to make a submission are on the 

next page. A Public Consultation Event will be 

organised when the Draft Plan is published. 


